





Unfinished Business. None.
New Business. None.

Good of the Order. Attorney Quinn mentioned the interlocal agreement by
which King County agreed, for the first time ever, to pay fire districts for fire service to
its properties having buildings and equipment. He also said he had written to Roger
Ferris, the WFCA Executive Secretary, suggesting that improving RCW 52.30.020
should be a legislative priority.

Adjournment. It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting. Motion
carried, 3-0. At 5:43 p.m., after the Board reviewed and approved any necessary papers
and/or vouchers, the meeting was adjourned.

Attachments. Attached to these Minutes are copies of:
1. the Meeting Notice

the Meeting Agenda

the Attendance Roster

KCFCA flyer for July meeting

Email commending volunteers

B-town blog article re: fatality fire
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